THANK YOU

19 SEP 2017

DEAR | AURIE:

MY COUSIN AND I AROUND THE OLD TOWN HALL ON SEPTEMBER 6TH.

OUR RELATIVE, JOHN W. TAYLOR'S COMPANY WAS INSTRUMENTAL IN THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE BUILDING. HE WAS ALSO REEVE AT ONE TIME, SERVED ON THE TOWN COUNCIL FOR SEVERAL YEARS, AND WAS JUSTICE OF THE PEACE.

I LIVE IN OTTAWA NOW BUT I GREW UP IN LUCAN.
MY MOTHER DID HER SHOPPING, IN EXETER
BECAUSE SHE SAID IT WAS A PRETTY TOWN WITH
FRIENDLY PEOPLE. YOU'RE PROOF THAT SHE WAS
RIGHT.

ALL THE BEST,

MARY JANE CULBERT